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January 1
st

 Free Pork & Sauerkraut Dinner 
The Grange’s traditional start to the New Year, last held in 2014, was revived as a 
service project.   Take-out meals were provided at no charge to about 150 guests 

with most giving donations.   About $900 was netted from the project and the 
proceeds set aside as a special fund for emergency needs in the community.   

 

 

 

Thanks!  The turn-out of volunteers to help was exceptional!   


